
 

BATS One Feed Update 
 
Overview  
BATS has completed work on all versions of the BATS One Feed and is on-track for the planned 
production release on October 1, 2014. However, the introductory release of the Feed scheduled for 
August 1, 2014, has been deferred, pending SEC approval. BATS continues to offer all versions of the 
BATS One Feed in the certification environment, and firms are encouraged to take advantage of the 
environment for development and testing. 
 
More Information 
For more information regarding the BATS One Feed refer to: 
 

 BATS One Feed specification 
 BATS One Feed FAQ   

 
Please contact the BATS Trade Desk or your Director of Sales with any questions.  We appreciate your 
continued support of BATS and look forward to earning more of your business. 
 
BATS Trade Desk 
913.815.7001 
tradedesk@bats.com 
BATS NOC 
913.815.7005 
noc@bats.com 

Learn more about the BATS/Direct Edge merger at bats.com/edgeintegration. 
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